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City Clerk        
 
 
October 25, 2019 

 
Edward Vielmetti 
1210 Brooklyn Ave 
Ann Arbor, MI 48104 
Via Email: Edward.vielmetti@gmail.com           
             
Subject:  Freedom of Information Act Request 2102, 2317 
 
Dear Mr. Vielmetti: 
 
This letter is with regard to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request received by 
the City on June 19, 2019.  As indicated by the City when it responded to your request, 
the City was barred from releasing some records that were responsive to your request 
because of a court-issued injunction.  The injunction is no longer in effect and the City is 
now providing you with the remaining responsive records. 
 
This letter also serves as acknowledgement and a granting of your FOIA request 
received by the City on October 21, 2019. 
 
The City's FOIA Procedures and Guidelines and Written Public Summary are available 
online at www.a2gov.org/FOIA. 
 
If you have any questions concerning this response, please contact Jennifer Alexa, City 
Clerk's Office, at 734-794-6140. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Jacqueline Beaudry 
City Clerk 
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